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Student of the Month 

Upco Upcoming Calendar of Events! 

 

 

 

April 2016 
4/4/2016-4/8/2016 Reading Week Activities & Guest Readers 
4/8/2016  End of Third Quarter 
4/11/2016 PARCC TESTING BEGINS  
4/12/2016 Grade 4 Field Trip to RI Philharmonic 
4/18-4/22/2016 NO SCHOOL – Spring Recess 

 
May 2016 
5/26/2016 Spring Choral Concert 
5/30/2016 NO SCHOOL- Memorial Day 

June 2016 
6/21/2016 Last day of school! 
 

Any questions or comments about this publication can be address to 
the following teachers at the school: 

Robert Maher, Kristen Mariniello, Dina Cochrane, 
Ronald Enos, Mary Makillop, Melissa Lautieri, Kara DeFlorian, Lisa Airhart, 

Susan Connole, Dina Lombari, and  Kelly Johnson. 

 
“As a Feinstein Leadership School we are committed to teaching our 

students to be caring of others.” 

 

Publishing Committee 

 

101 Rachel Laines 
102 Alexander Sena 
103 Richard Guerra Duarte 
104 Gianni Bingha,-Smith 
105 Juana Morente 
106 Zai’on Costa 
107 Jacob Benitez 
         Tian Shi 
108 Louis Cotto 
109 Edward Pina 
110 Isaac Aldana Hernandez 
111 Alexander Armas-Aguilla 

112 Ariana Pineda 
113 Jacoby Liranzo 
114 John Bhogal 
201 Albin Castaneda 
202 Diana Carriero 
203 Smith Pierre 
205 Darrian Forbes 
206 Joyce Patray 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

1. How long have you been teaching? 
Since 1990, twenty six years. 

 

2. Why did you decide to become a Physical 
Education teacher? 
 I decided to become a Physical Education teacher  
 because I love sports. 
 

3. Where did you go to school to become a Physical 
Education teacher? 
I went to the University of Rhode Island. 
 

4.  Have you only taught in the Providence School       
 System? 

                No 

5. What is the best thing about your profession? 
 The best thing about my profession is I get to           
 play! 

 

Interview with Mrs. DentonPichie – 

Physical Education 

*Student of the Month for previous 

months are listed and /or pictured 

on the school’s web page! 

207 Marison Tzoy 
210 Marcuslyne Sieh 

211 Morricia Bryant 
212 Jefferson Jimenez 
213 Francisco Monteflores 
214 Gabriel Rodriguez 
215 Oriette Lajara 
216 Juan Ortiz 
217 Brandon Aguilar 
219 Jaywon Siyari 
PE-1 Kenneth Ascencio 
PE-2 Zebastion Baez 
PE-4 Brooke Martel 
Library Haddassah Marroquin 

Art Aiden Torrez 
Music Ashley Herrera 

 

 

March 2016 
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Carnevale Elementary School News  

Art News – Ms. DeFlorian 

In March, the art classes focus on 
Color and one-point perspective 
drawings. The color wheels below 
were done by artists in grade 4. 
Students in room 213, grade 5, 
created the one-point perspective 
drawing below. Look for more 
creative projects and artwork from 
our talented students on Facebook ! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Report Cards: 
Report cards for the 3rd Quarter 
marking period will be distributed on 
Friday, April 25th. 
 

Reading Week: 
Reading week was held on April 4th – 
April 8th. Our school had many guests 
reading to our students. Please look 
for photo from these “Read- Alouds” 
on our school Facebook and Twitter 
(@Carnevale ES! # Carnevale 
Community.) 
 
 

c. 2016 Providence Public Schools. 
All Rights Reserved. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Great Kids: 
Parents and students, be sure to watch Our 
Great Kids’ on Saturday and Sunday at 10:00 am 
on PBS channel 36 and Cox channel  8 on your 
televisions! 

Jump Rope Contest: 

We had our yearly Jump Rope contest 
and it was outstanding again. Here are 
our winners. 
 

 
 

National Grid Contest: 
Congratulations to Room 217/Grade 4 
students who participated in the "Here for 
You - Here with You" campaign with 
National Grid. They loved the students' 
drawings and as a result they won the 
February contest for the RI region! As 
winners, the students will be entered to 
win tickets to the Museum of Science and 
will receive an assortment of thermoses, 
tee shirts, and reusable bags for entering. 
Ms. Damiani was also named the "Green" 
teacher of the month! Great Job!

 
 

Special Olympics:  
Students from Carnevale will be participating in 
the Special Olympics again this year. The events 
will take place during the first weekend in May 
(at Bryant College) and June (at the University of 
Rhode Island). Our school greatly appreciates 
Mrs. Hanson for coordinating this event. 

 

Family Dance Event: 
Our first Family Dance was held on 
February 20, 2016 at 5 in the evening. 
This was our first attempt to have a 
“fancy, dress-up” dance complete with a 
meal (not just pizza!) and a live band! We 
have had a great turnout and all who 
attended had a great time! 

 

      
 
Newport Jazz Band: 
On March 22, 2016 the "Newport Jazz Band" 
came to visit Carnevale Elementary School. As 
their informational letter states, "The Newport 
Jazz Assembly seeks to connect professional 
musicians to schools with minimal or no music 
programs. These musicians will perform jazz 
concerts for students who may not have had 
the experience of being at a live concert. This 
program gives students the opportunity to 
experience a high-energy, interactive, and FUN 
live jazz concert." The students heard musical 
selections from each era of the Jazz timeline; 
Dixieland jazz, Big Band, Bebop, Cool jazz, 
Modal jazz and Fusion. The students had a 
great time and many were in awe of the 
musicians and their instruments! Pictures and 
a video of the students listening to 
"Anthropology" by Charlie Parker can be 
found on the school's Facebook page. Our 
school thanks the Newport Foundation 
Festival, Inc. for such a great presentation. 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 


